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Comments: I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed "improvements" to the Holland Lake

Lodge.  Holland Lake is a very special place, enjoyed by my family as well as many other Montanans.  The

proposed development is more construction rather than a renovation project.  Holland Lake is a national treasure

that should be preserved for future generations.


